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Dear family, 

 

This Sunday, we are continuing our Community Vision series. Pastor Mike will share a message on our 

3rd and 4th vision points, and he will talk about growing through reading and understanding God's Word. 

For reference those two points are: 

 

We are every person growing to spiritual maturity through studying God's word, prayer, making 

devotions, small groups, and taking on a ministry to care for the needs of and give to others. 

 

We are equipping every person for a significant ministry by helping them discover the gifts and talents 

that God gave them. 

 

Tomorrow will also be our monthly Kodan fundraiser with delicious Japanese food. Please remember to 

bring your checkbooks or cash if you wish to purchase anything. 

 

Last week, in the 6th message on our Vision Series, Pastor Adonia talked about what how our faith is 

manifested through our actions and our lifestyle. Following in the footsteps of Jesus and True Parents, we 

must actualize our faith through tangible results if we wish for God to work through us in our lives. You 

can watch the recording below. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 

 

 
 

Vision Series: Building a Culture of Growth and Discipleship 

 



 

 

 
 

Offering Video: The Change in Me by Casting Crowns 

 

This Week's Announcements 

 

 
 

This week, we finished laying carpet in the new CARP Center. Everything else is starting to come 

together as we finish up touch up work on the walls and ceilings, replace fixtures, and start bringing in 

some furniture. 

 

  
 

 
 

 
 

Roger Fuehrer will be organizing a community hike for us on Sunday, October 24 at the beautiful rock 

formations of the Roxborough State Park, southwest of Denver. The drive is about 35 minutes, and it is an 



 

 

easy 2 1/2 mile hike. 

 

 
 

This year's Fall Festival will be on Sunday, October 31st. Please come with your costumes, and we will 

have a number of activities like we do every year. If you can help facilitate an activitity, please let us 

know. We could use the extra help. 

 

 
 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to others. Find out how 

The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other. 

 

Join every Sunday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich, 7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 

pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom DP Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is 

the passcode if needed. 

 

 
 

Join Pastor Mike in person or online for an hour of reading and discussing the Divine Principle. Lots of 

opportunities to ask questions and have great dynamic discussions and debates. Every Wednesday @ 

7pm. Here's the zoom link. 


